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December 17, 1992
- i 1

Mr. Dennis K. Rathbun
Director
for Congressional' Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

jDear Mr. Rathbun .

I

-
I am writing on behalf of my constituent, Walter J. Russell,

of Durham, Pennsylvania. Mr. Russell'has contacted my office
regarding the issuing of a new regulation in Industrial j

Radiograph at temporary job sites. Enclosed is material provided !
!

by Mr. Russell.
'

_

Please give Mr. Russell's concerns all due consideration. I |

would appreciate the Nuclear Regulatory Commission responding |

directly to Mr. Russell and forwarding a copy of the response to
|

,

Scott Waitlevertch of my staff.
|

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

1

Arlen cter
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